OFFICE OF MAYOR SAM ADAMS
City oF PORTLAND

To: Karla Moore-Love, Council Clerk
From: Mayor Sam Adams
Subject: Zidell Property Brownfield Clean-Up in South Waterfront

December 9, 2011

Dear Karla:

The Zidell’s would like to present their brownfield redevelopment to Council next Wednesday,
December 14, 2011 at 2:45pm. The success of their project may serve as a model for future
brownfield redevelopment in the City of Portland.

Best regards,

7
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Sam Adams
Mayor, City of Portland
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